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DATE SENT: February 14, 2022 
 
FROM: Carrie E. Henderson, Ph.D. 
 
TO: FCS Council of Instructional Affairs 
 FSC Council of Student Affairs 
  
Via: carrie.henderson@fldoe.org    
 
SUBJECT: Gen Ed Digital Badge 

 
As mentioned during the councils meeting last week, the Division is partnering with the Office of Board 
of Governors on developing the processes and procedures around the general education digital badge. 
The attached resource guide contains preliminary implementation steps to inform your planning. Please 
note this is a working document and may be subject to change as the faculty committees come together 
over the next few weeks. 

We are holding a preliminary technical assistance webinar on Wednesday, March 2, 2022, 12:30 p.m. 
You may register at https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1076501469514739211. After 
registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. This 
webinar will include a review of the policies and procedures, an update on the Effective Communication 
digital badge, and a review of next steps.  

More formal technical assistance will follow once the first digital badge has been adopted.  

We encourage institutions to submit any questions to Katie Grissom, Director of Workforce and 
Academic Alignment, as they will be helpful in crafting FAQs and any necessary adjustments to the 
guidelines.  

Attachment: Digital Credential Resource Guide and FAQs 
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